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November 17, 2017
Dear Friend of Creative Arts Charter School,

Creative Arts Charter School is proudly celebrating its 23rd year of offering families
our unique program, thanks in part to donations from businesses like yours to our
Annual Hearts for the Arts Gala Auction.

Please consider helping Creative Arts keep every student engaged, learning, and
thriving by providing your support today.

In our public school, we strive to deliver the most progressive and enriching learning
environment for children of San Francisco from all backgrounds. Creative Arts students
work collaboratively on dynamic, real-world projects using a growth mindset, critical
thinking, arts integration, and social justice tools. Our program cultivates social,
analytical, and academic habits students need to be passionate lifelong learners,
collaborators, innovators, friends, and citizens.

Being a charter enables us to develop this high-quality education and also means we
rely heavily on our annual fundraising to meet the needs of our program. As a neighbor
and friend, we are asking you to make a meaningful donation today.

We hope we can include your generous donation in our auction catalog this year. In past
years, such donations have been the backbone of support for our unique program.

Attached is the donation form with complete information about the upcoming event on
February 24, 2018. Your donation will be recognized on our website, in our auction
catalog, and in promotional materials appearing at the event.

Thank you for your support of Creative Arts. Please contact us if you have any further
guestions at auction@creativeartscharter.org.

Melanie Brooks & Elisabeth Sullins,

Auction Co-Chairs
and Proud Creative Arts Charter School Parents
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